
 
 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release For More Information 

January 1, 2024 Shelley Powers, Communications Director  

 601.359.9431 or spowers@pers.ms.gov 

 

 

 Jennings named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Tiffany Jennings, of Clinton, has been named Employee of the Quarter for the Public 

Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi (PERS) by the Board of Trustees for the 

third quarter of FY 2025, which runs from January through March 2025.  

As a retirement team lead for Benefit Payments, Jennings was named Employee of the 

Quarter for her leadership, punctuality, organization, efficiency, professionalism, and 

quality customer service. With her timely completion of work and respectful service to 

all guests, members, and retirees, Jennings leads her team by example and sets the bar 

for those working with her.  

Jennings graduated from Hinds Community College with an associate’s degree in drafting and design. She 

earned her bachelor’s in psychology and master’s in public administration from Belhaven University. 
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Cutline: Tiffany Jennings has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the third quarter of FY 2025.  


